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USW Local 1944 Unit 63 

Bargaining Update #2 

STERICYCLE BARGAINING 
 
 
March 12, 2019 
 
An Update to Stericycle negotiations. 
 
Contract negotiations are set to start on March 13 and continue on March 14, 2019. 
 
Your current collective agreement is still in effect and continues until a new agreement is ratified by the membership. 
 
We will provide additional bargaining updates during negotiations. 
 
Thank you for supporting your bargaining team. 
 
In solidarity, 
 
Your Unit 63 Stericycle Bargaining Committee 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  


